
3/30/20 

 

Hello Families! 

I hope the start of this third week of at home instruction has demonstrated just how resilient and 

creative you all can be! My wish is that by now you and your children are creating a nice schedule which 

includes valuable reading time, review of vocabulary and cite words, but most importantly lots of family 

fun!  

I will be working from my home exclusively from now until further notice. Please know, any voicemail 

will be directly forwarded to me so we can stay in touch.  

I have created a Student Check- In Form for all of my students I see weekly. Parents please look for this 

email as I hope to stay in touch with my kiddos! I plan to make this form available on my website for all 

students as soon as I work out the technical difficulties. 

I hope you are all well and taking care of one another!  

 

All the Best, 

Wanda O’Connell; School Counselor  

  

 

 

Ms. O’Connell’s challenge for the week: 

Please complete Mr. Gallagher’s COUGAR drawing art lesson and share your photos with me! I would 

love to create a short video with some student artwork! NCCS STRONG 

You can send your selfies to me: 

woconnell@nccscougar.org 

 



 


